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Applicants sought
for nursing grants

The Alaska Native Health Career
Program is seeking for the
Minority Nursing

Preference will be given to lglll-tlllt
minority nursing students who are
Alaska Native, American Indian,
Hispanic, black and Asian.

Junior and senior students enrolled
in two- and four-year programs and
who are in good standing will be given
priority.

The Minority Nursing Scholarship
will be awarded on the basis of need
and as supplemental

According to Katherine A. dlm
R.N., pro director, a total of
$1 ,{!II' in funds will be awarded this
cycle.

The deadline for filing applications
is Friday.

These funds were awarded to the
Alaska Native Health Center Program
by the Division of Nursing Jm:u.l
Projects Grants of Rockville,
assist minority and disadvantaged
students to complete their nursing
education.

For applications, those interested
may contact Katherine A. Johnson,
R N., Dtm Alaska Native Health

Hm':ing Pro-

clll mm Services, 3890

ersity Lake Drive,
Wﬁﬂﬂ, or phone 786-4644 or
786-4664.



